
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on: August 15, 2018 
 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager 
 

FROM: H. Paul Brazil, P.E., Director of Public Works 
 

RE: Approve Request by Akerblom Contracting, Inc. to Close North Lake Way as Part 

of the E-1, E-2, and G-1 Liftstation Improvements Project 
 

DATE: July 18, 2018 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Town staff recommends that Town Council approve Akerblom Contracting, Inc.’s request to close 
North Lake Way as part of the E-1, E-2, and G-1 Liftstation Improvements Project. If Council 
approves this request, Public Works will issue a right-of-way permit with appropriate limitations 
and will coordinate this work with other work in the area. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

As part of the contract award and Resolution No. 54-2018, the proposed construction work consists 

of the replacing liftstation material and equipment located in the middle of North Lake Way. The 

E-1 Liftstation (on North Lake Way and Mediterranean Road) and the E-2 Liftstation (on North 

Lake Way between Nightingale Trail and Mockingbird Trail) are located in the middle of the road 

and, a full road closure is required to complete the work in a timely and safe manner.  

 

Staff has been working diligently to ensure that all owner direct purchase of materials are in hand 

prior to comenencing the work and will fast track the construction to minimize the closure duration 

time of North Lake Way. Saturday work may be required and the contractor will adhere to the 

Town Code requirements in an effort to accelerate the re-opening of the road.     

 

• Upon approval and receipt of all the materials, the construction work is tentatively 

scheduled to start the week of August 20, 2018 (weather permitting), and the duration of 

the closure for the E-1 Station at North Lake Way and Mediterranean Road is anticipated 

to be approximately five (5) weeks. 

 

• Following the completeion and re-opening of North Lake Way at Mediterranean, the 

contractor will mobilize to E-2 between Nightingale Trail and Mockingbird Trail. At no 

time will both locations be closed at the same time.    

 

• Upon approval and receipt of all the materials, the construction work is tentatively 

scheduled to start the week of September 24, 2018 (weather permitting), and the duration 

of the closure for the E-2 Station between Nightingale Trail and Mockingbird Trail is 

anticipated to be approximately five (5) weeks. 



• Maintenance of Traffic plans have been attatched for reference.   
 
 
 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Eric Brown, P.E., Assistant Director of Public Works 

 Patricia Strayer, P.E., Town Engineer 

 Jason Debrincat, P.E., Senior Project Engineer 

 Brett Madison, Facilities Maintenance Division Manager 

 Craig Hauschild, Planning & Zoning, Civil Engineer 

 


